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Regional Container Lines Public Company Limited

TRANSLATION

Ref. No. RCL 028/2020 December 9 2020

Subject: Notification to maintain the subsidiary
To: The President
The Stock Exchange of Thailand

As Ref. No. RCL 001 / 2020 dated February 21%, 2020: Notification of the
Dissolution of the Subsidiary, RCL Investment Pte Ltd, Singapore, a wholly-owned
subsidiary of Regional Container Lines Public Company Limited (“the Company”). The
Company would like to notify that in order to prepare for our future business expansion in

logistics, RCL Investment Pte Ltd still maintain the Company’s subsidiary.

Please be informed accordingly,
Yours faithfully,
(Company’s seal) signed

(Mrs. Suporn Amnuaypan)

Company Secretary

Company Secretary
Tel. 0 2296 1076
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